
QUEST CAPITAL MARKETS LIMITED 
(Formerly known as BNK Capital Markets Limited) 

CIN : L34202WB1986PLC040542 
Reg. Office : Duncan House, 31, Netaji Subhas Road, Kolkata - 700 001 

‘Tel No. : (033) 6625 1000 / 1500, TELEFAX : (033) 2230 6844 
- E-mail : secretarial.qemi@rpsg.in, Website : www.qcmlin 

Date: 14.03.2024 

BSE Ltd. 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai- 400001 

Ref: Scrip Code No. 526435 

Sub: Voluntary Delisting of Equity Shares from The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited 

Dear Sirs, 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulation 2015, we wish to inform you that The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited 

(“CSE’) vide its letter Ref no. CSE/LD/ 16048/2024 dated 12" March, 2024 received by us today i.e., 

14t March, 2024 by post, granting approval for delisting of listed equity shares of the Company from 

CSE w.e.f. 13" March, 2024 in response to the application made by the Company for voluntary 

delisting of its equity shares from the CSE under Regulation 5 and 6 of Securities and Exchange Board 

of India (Delisting of Equity Shares) Regulation, 2021. Copy of the said letter is enclosed for your 

reference and records. 

The Equity Shares of the Company will continue to remain listed on the BSE Ltd. 

Kindly take the same on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Quest Capital Markets Limited . 

For Quest Capital Markels‘flmlted 

Company Secretary 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Encl: As above



The Calcutta Stock Exchange Ltd. 
7, Lyons Range, Kolkata - 700 001 

Phone : +91 33 4025 3000, Fax : +91 33 4025 3030 / 3017 
Website : www.cse-india.com, E-mail : cseadmn@cse-india.com 

CIN: U67120WB1923PLC004707 

Ret: csenos |60 U8 12024 March 12, 2024 

The Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

QUEST CAPITAL MARKETS LIMITED 

Duncan House, 
31, Netaji Subhas Road, 
Kolkata-700 001. 

Dear Sir, 
Sub: De-listing of equity shares of your company 

ife wish to inform you that the delisting of the listed securities of your company has now 

been granted by the Exchange. Hence, Your company is now being delisted from the 

official list of the Exchange w.e.f. 13" March, 2024 

This is for your information and record 

Thanking you, 

The Calcutta Stock Exchange Ltd 

yr 
(Chandrani Datta) 

Company Secretary 

e


